
HB 1351
In Support Of

House Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to you in support of HB 1351. Sexually explicit videos and images,
especially as minors (even if AI) require harsh prosecution. While I do not believe 
the penalty is harsh enough in this bill, it is a start in the right direction.
I recommend creating a harsher penalty via amendment. Even though this may be AI generated, it has
the potential to crate a lust for the real thing and could put our children in harms
way. Therefore, I request a DO PASS. Thank you for your consideration.

Nicolas Cullen


